
Arthur Doak

From: twarner@tlwinc.net
Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2019 8:26 PM
To: Arthur Doak
Subject: Re: WNJR upadate

Art,

Yes, NAD 83. I’m on the road this week, sorry for the slow response.

Tim

Timothy L. Warner, P.E.
twarner@tlwinc . net
Voice (828) 258-1238

On 2019-12-18 13:53, Arthur Doak wrote:

Mr. Warner:

The coordinates listed in this email are in NAD83, right?

Thanks

Art Doak
FCC

Original Message
From: Tim Warner <twarner@tlwinc.net>
Sent: Friday, December 6, 2019 2:35 PM
To: Arthur Doak <Arthur.Doak@fcc.gov>
Subject: WNJR upadate

Art,

We now have an ASRN for the WNJR application, ASRN 1312961.

New coordinates should match the ASRN. 40-07-52.2 N 080-14-29.8 W

Site: 461.2 m AMSL

COR 21.3 m AGL (70 feet AGL)

Tower 24.4 meters overall, and structure, no lighting or marking, FAA 2019-AEA-l2296-OE

HAAT 123.0 m using 360 radials, GLOBE 30

I can prepare updated exhibits, showing contour protection and Canadian protection, if
you need.

Thanks for your help,

Tim



Timothy L. Warner, P.E.
CONSULTANT
voice (828) 258-1238
twarner@tlwinc net


